
  Bishop Hafey #4507 

Knights of Columbus 

AGENDA: Council Business Meeting 

DATE: 12/2/22 

LOCATION: Church Conference Room

MEETING OPENED (DGK Mark Nienhuis): 7:30 PM 

WARDEN (Ken Demato): Present

ROLL CALL OF OFFICERS: 

Grand Knight: 

John Mullin 

A Financial Secretary: 

Mike Ilderton 

A Inside Guard: 

Joe Kushner 

A 

Chaplain: 

Fr. Pete 

A Treasurer: 

Bo Einig 

P Outside Guard: 

Larry Quinn 

A 

Deputy Grand Knight: 

Mark Nienhuis 

P Advocate: 

Rob Griffin 

P 1 yr. Trustee: 

Tim Knorr 

P 

Chancellor: 

R. V. Wakefield

P Lecturer: 

Ed Christian 

A 2 yr. Trustee: 

Steve Galanti 

A 

Recorder: 

Bob Lodding 

P Warden: 

Ken Demato 

P 3 yr. Trustee: 

Alex Papp 

P 

(P=Present, A=Absent 

Minutes:  Minutes from our last meeting in November meeting were approved. 

Meeting was opened at 7:30PM  led in prayer by Deacon Frank Skinner. 

Grand Knight’s Report: (Mark Nienhuis)   

Mark, brought up the possibility of having a Pot-Luck Super Bowl Party, or a Valentine Party. He asked 

for opinons. R.V. Wakefield made a motion to have a Valentine Party, the motion was seconded and 

voted on.



 Membership - No Report  

 Committee Reports-  Bob Lodding reported that he purchased the food for Breakfast with 
St. Nick. Cost was $328.68. Budget was $300. Bob also Thanked all those who volunteered.
  

Financial Secretary’s Report: (Mike Ilderton)   

No Report

Tresurer Report: (Bo Ening)

$ 7,423.32 in Checking Account

4th Degree 

No Report

District Deputy 

No Report

Knights of Columbus Representative 

No Report

UNFINISHED BUSINESS:  None 

NEW BUSINESS: 

Tom Flamm reported that the Church would be helping the Salvation Army on the 16th and 17th 
ringing the bell for donations. They are looking for help, especially on Friday the 16th. Please contact 
Kathleen Coxwell if you can help. 



Rob Griffin asked the Council to make a donation this Christmas Season for Room at the Inn. 
Room at the Inn helps homeless pregant women. Rob made a motion to donate $200. The motion wes 
seconded and passed.

Rick Boedicker mentioned that Ken and Sally Hughes will be receiving the Long Leaf Pine Award for 
serivce to his community. This is one of the highest awards given by the Govenor. 
Congratulations Ken and Sally.

GOOD OF THE ORDER: 
Frank Skinner said he visits Lou Pontillo often and that Lou is full of Joy. Please keep Lou in your prayers.
He also mentioned that Joe Kramer is fine but we haven't seen him because of illness with his wife. 
Please also keep Joe in your prayers.

MEETING CLOSED: 7:45 PM 

MINUTES SUBMITTED: Bob Lodding, PGK 

Our next meeting will be on January 13th in the PLEC.




